
 

 

ADDENDUM TO THE PRESS RELEASE ISSUED ON 12TH JULY 2020 
 

Turin, 13 July 2020 – Further to the press release issued on 12th July 2020, Juventus Football Club S.p.A. 

specifies that the new Chief Financial Officer has been appointed following a functional and operational 

assessment of the Services Area of the Company, i.e. of the department aimed at providing administrative, 

financial and corporate services. 
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